WALK TO

SAVE OUR TREES!

Red Ribbon Campaign

A walk will take place on Sunday 19th May at 3pm as part of the Red Ribbon Campaign to save the trees on the Merrion Road, Pembroke Road and Nutley Lane.

The walk will take place from the Merrion Centre (3pm) to Herbert Park (approx 2.5km, 40 minutes)

Please walk with us and bring your family & friends.

Please wear red ribbons, we will have some available on the day. Paddy has already tied 130 ribbons around the trees on Merrion Road and Pembroke Road.

Cllr Paddy McCartan

